Pine Haven Craft & Bake Sale

Pine Haven Women’s Auxiliary will be
participating in the Main Street Memories
festivities on December 4th ,
9:30am-2:00pm at El Rancho Restaurant
in Sheboygan Falls (across from Evans).
We are asking for donations of
crafts and baked goods for this event.

Donations of baked goods are greatly
appreciated. Please have items in the back
of Gibbsville Church on South side by
9:00am on December 4th or call Dianne
Ongna for a pick-up.
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Our Pastors
Senior Pastor: Pastor David Krueger
Youth Pastor: Pastor Joseph Arellanes
Calling Pastor: Rev. Lvnell Friesen
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8:30 AM -12:30 PM
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Email: gre@gibbsville.org  Website: www.gibbsville.org
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Welcome to Gibbl ille Church

“To Know God and Make Him Known’

Order of Worship
Welcome, Prayer, Call to Worship

Praise Songs Sing To The King

His Mercy Is More
Here I Am To Worship

Scripture Genesis 3:8-15

Message God is Calling Us Out of Darkness And Into His Light
Pastor David Krueger

Offertory/Offertory Prayer
Congregational Prayer
Hymn #188 (vs.1,2,3) The First Noel
Benediction

Hynim #193 (vs. 1&4) It Came Upon The Midnight Clear

Kids: Look for “Sermon Notes” sheets on the welcome centers!

Prayer & Praise

*Congregational sympathy to the Phil & Jo Dulmes Family in

the passing of Jo’s sister, Carol Feldmann.

This We¢™ 's Events

Today

8am Prayer Time

9am Worship Service

10:15am Sunday School for students 3 yr. olds thru 12th grade
Adult Sunday School in the Matthew Room

6pm Transformers (college age)

Monday

9am Bethany Circle— Thanksgiving Offering (Hostesses: Angie & Mary)
6pm Bell Choir practice

7pm The Well- Middle School

Wednesday

5-6pm Christmas Program Practice

Thank You

We would like to thank everyone that had a part in the Mission House
remodel. We appreciate everyone that took time from their normal sched-
ules to get this remodel completed so Joseph & Jamic could move in. We
would like to thank: Property Commiittee,  Deacons, Glenn Wilterdink,
Ben Wilterdink, Jerrod Jensema, Mark Diener, Chris TenHaken, Mel Ar-
entsen, Phil Buchmann, Dulmes Décor (Chad Wisse), Oostburg Lumber
(Tom Bruggink), Carol & Carl Dulmes, Cindy & Dale Schreurs, Denise &

Galen Dulmes, and additional people that helped with demo.

Please put a thank you in the bulletin for all the cards, prayers and comfort-

ing comments after the passing of our brother-in-law Jay Pakkebier.

Thanks, Diane & Larry VanStelle

4-Year Read Through the Bible
Week 49 (November 28-December 4)

3 John 1, Revelation 1-5

A7 youncements

Congregational Meeting will be held December 12th after the
morning worship service.

Ushers needed for 2022-2023 one Sunday a month. Need 5
ushers. Please call the office if you are willing to help.

Mitten Trees will be up from November 28-December 19.
Collecting hats, mittens, gloves, and socks to help those in need.

Secretary/Assistant Treasurer Position Opening

Gibbsville Church is looking for a new Secretary/Assistant Treas-
urer. This position is 20 hours per week, working days Tuesday-
Thursday. We are hoping to find someone who is willing to do
both secretarial and financial work, however, if you are interest-
ed in just one of those jobs we would still like to hear from vou.
We are thankful for Danette’s service in this position for the past
12 vears! She will help train the next person who God calls to
join our church staff team. If interested contact the church office
or david@gibbsville.org

Christmas Cards For Prisoners

The Salvation Army needs our help in providing a Christmas
card for each inmate at Kettle Moraine Correctional Institution.
They are asking our church to provide 400-500 handwritten
Christmas cards. Greetings should not suggest anything refer-
ring to family gatherings or a home situation as these would be
hurtful to the inmates because they are incarcerated.

Cards must be turned into the church office by December 5th.

Card Making Day

All are invited to a morning of card-making! Our church is
providing Christmas cards for inmates at Kettle Moraine
Correctional Institution. Join us on Saturday, December 4 from
10 to noon in the choir room. We will provide card making
supplies, but feel free to bring vour own if you'd like. All ages
welcome to join us for any amount of time! Contact Jill Nvenhuis
with questions.

We want to get to know you!

Visitor’s Name:

Contact info:

Please tear this section out and toss in the

offering plate on your way out!



